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Gibson, Dylan - CM

From: Callie Anderson <teillac@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2021 11:52 AM
To: Gibson, Dylan - CM
Subject: Written Comment for City Council meeting 12/6/21

I would like to request that the development of 112th and Chambers by Oakwood Homes receive a public 
hearing. Thank you.  


